
 

College of Education and Human Development 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MINUTES 

November 7, 2005 

2:00 p.m.  

  

The College of Education curriculum Committee met on Monday, November 7, 2005, 

in Room 

1020 of the Cate Teacher Education Center. The following members were present: 

Dr. Diane Allen Dr. Rebecca Day Dr. Ann Nauman, Chair 

Dr. Kathleen Campbell Dr. Fred Dembowski Dr. Bill Neal 

Dr. Richard Braniff Dr. Shirley Jacob   

Absent: Dr. Brian Canfield, Dr. Hunter Alessi, Dr. Chris Della-Pietra, Dr. Ellen 

Ratcliff  

Guest:  Dr. Peggy Rolling 

I. CALL TO ORDER  

    Dr. Nauman called the meeting to order at 2:07 p.m. 

    The minutes of the October 3, 2005 meeting were approved by all members.  

II. INTRODUCTIONS  

    A. Dr. Kathleen Campbell was introduced to replace existing member, Dr. Nan 

Adams. She was accepted and approved by all members.  

B. Dr. Peggy Rolling was welcomed to represent and discuss FCS curriculum items 

in the absence of Dr. Hunter Alessi.  

III. DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN DEVELOPMENT  

      Request for Change in Existing Course/Catalog Entry: 

      FCS 471 (prerequisites) 

      FCS 442 (description) 

      FCS Curriculum, page 203 (FCS 432 to be offered only in Fall semester) 

      Approved by all members. 



       

      Request for New Course: 

      FCS 400 (Independent Study Option) 

      HD 260 (Mental Health Consumerism) – tabled for additional clarification 

      SW 260 (Integrative field Seminar) 

      Approved by all members with HD 260 tabled. 

IV. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP AND 

TECHNOLOGY   

      Request for Change in Existing Course/Catalog Entry:  

      (Changes in Program) 

      EDL 660     

      EDL 661 

      ETEC 616 

      EDL 600 

      Request to Delete a Course: 

      EDL 601 

      Approved by all members. 

V. ELECTION OF STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES  

      Jessica Kastner – graduate representative  

      Nicole Wells – undergraduate representative 

      Approved by all members. 

Adjourned @ 3:11 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted:  

Dr. Ann Nauman  

Committee Chair   

        

  

  

 


